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The Newberry County Registration and Election Commission met on Monday, September 12, 2022 at 1:00 pm 
at the election office. 
 
Chairman John Glasgow called the meeting to order and Henry Summer gave the invocation. 
 
Commissioners present were: Chairman John Glasgow, Secretary Sam Price, Vice-Chairman Brenda Fulmer, 
Doretha Simpson, Henry Summer and Martha Waller.  Also in attendance was Deputy Director Sheli 
Maddalena. 
 
Chairman John Glasgow asked for a motion to approve the minutes of the June 6, 2022 board meeting, August 
1, 2022 board meeting, August 15, 2022 called board meeting, June 16, 2022 and June 30, 2022 Provisional 
Hearings, Canvas and Certification meetings. Doretha Simpson made the motion to approve the minutes 
seconded by Martha Waller. The minutes were approved as presented. 
 
Under old business, Deputy Director Sheli Maddalena gave an update on the Keep Newberry Beautiful Summer 
Fair. 
 
The board discussed ways to recruit and retain poll workers and clerks. Notifications will be sent to all workers 
in early October.                                                                                                                                               
 
Under new business, Deputy Director Sheli Maddalena stated that she and Director Initra Williams were already 
making preparations for the November General Election. 
 
Director Initra Williams and Deputy Director Sheli Maddalena will be participating in the Newberry College 
Student Fair on September 22, 2022 from 11:00 am until 1:30 pm. Board members are asked to participate as 
well. 
 
Deputy Director Sheli Maddalena stated that a Voter Registration Booth will be set up during the Newberry 
Oktoberfest on October 1, 2022 from 10:00 am until 6:00 pm. 
 
Deputy Director Sheli Maddalena reminded board members about the South Carolina Election Commission's 
Board Member Workshop in Columbia on October 4, 2022.  Information regarding the workshop was provided 
to all board members. 

  



 
There being no further business, Doretha Simpson made the motion to adjourn seconded by Martha Waller. The 
meeting adjourned at 1:30 pm. The next regular scheduled meeting will be Monday, October 3, 2022 at 1:00 
pm. 

 
     


